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NEWS & HIGHLIGHTS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT

A Warm Welcome to the Dolphin Families!
I am Erin Nielsen, the PTA President for the upcoming 2024-2025 academic year. If you
are like me, you are wondering where summer went but happy our children are in the

wonderful hands of the JDES teachers and staff. I am thrilled to be part of this
community and excited about the many events and projects that are in the works this
year! Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or are interested in

participating!
Best Regards, Erin Nielsen

JOIN THE PTA!

We are so happy the Agendas have arrived and are sponsored by the PTA to help the
students stay organized!!
Let's give a warm welcome to our new teachers and staff in the library, the nurse,
esl, exceptional ed and student support!!
Please see Mrs. Bonner’s weekly email for a link about how to stay informed with
the PTA or click here

9/9 - 9/20 - Dolphin Fund
9/10 - PTA meeting @6pm in the library. all
are welcome - we need your ideas!
9/19 - popsicles on the playground
9/30 - spirit wear store opens
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